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    December,  2005


FORWARD
The B-17 is behind us, the holidays are fast approaching and then we have Aviation Day. In the meantime we have our annual Christmas party and don’t forget the Sebring Expo on January 12-15.  For more information on the Expo, check www.sport-aviation-expo.com. There will not be a regular meeting in December, instead we will have the Christmas party.  Also, we will not have a Young Eagles day due to the holidays. Resuming in January, the program will be chapter 99 member Roy Pinner who has built several airplanes and is currently building a Murphy Elite seaplane.
MINUTES: EAA CHAPTER 99 MEETING, November 08, 2005

With 19 chapter 99 members and 2 guests present Pres. Keith Gordon opened the meeting at 7:05 PM.  He then introduced the two guests present. The minutes of the October 11 meeting were read and approved. The treasurers report which showed a balance of $7,600.83 was also approved.

Pres. Keith then reported on the cancellation of Octobers Young Eagles day and the postponement of the Sebring Light Sport Aviation Expo due to hurricane Wilma. Marty Marugg reported on the B-17 tour which was considered a success despite the aftermath of the hurricane and one rainy day. A discussion followed about the poor response from the local media and some suggestions for improvement next time.

Pres. Keith announced the details of a Christmas party to be held at his home Saturday December 10, to replace the normal chapter meeting. He suggested a particular party game to be based on gift giving.  After explaining the details the group decided to go for it.
Pilots Bill Z. and Gerd volunteered for November 26 Young Eagles Day.  There will be no Young Eagles day in December due to the holidays. Bill Zorc suggested that there should be better communications between pilots flying Young Eagles and the ground crew when there are unexpected delays. Pres. Keith suggested that this could be accomplished with cell phones.

Todd Scher reported on the current preparations for Aviation Day. Marty Marugg presented a motion to reimburse John Murphy $960.00 for the initial 3 months hangar rent which he paid for the new hangar. It was seconded by Gene Gagliardi and passed by the membership.

Spencer Gould reported on the KitFox project and had some cleaned up parts for display. Don Key reported he is still working on assembling the tail cone and vertical fin on his Mustang II.  Bill Zorc told of the free Corvair College offered by William Wynne which he will be attending. Marty Marugg reported that the interest in a flying club does not appear as strong as it was and that unless more interested people get involved, there will be no flying club at this time.

The meeting was closed at 7:53 PM. The group then enjoyed a program on tail icing presented by Gerd.
YOUNG EAGLES FLIGHTS & PANCAKE BREAKFAST
November 26 Young Eagles day was very active with eight Young Eagles flown by Bill Zorc, Bill Ranson, Donald Key and Roy Pinner. In between flights Marty Marugg kept the youngsters busy on the simulator which was up and running thanks to Gerd.
A number of chapter 99 members came out for the breakfast served up by Vern and Gene.  An extra treat special was fresh strawberries supplied by Sylvia. An interesting suggestion offered by Gerd was for the pilots and spouses to fly somewhere for lunch after the close of a Young Eagles session. This has great possibilities.  Bill Zorc was “volunteered” to assume a position of a cruise director. Look for some action on this after the January Young Eagles session.

KITFOX PROJECT

Spencer Gould has been plugging away at the pile of parts that we have for the KitFox. He needs help.  Members who are interested in this project even if only to help in the assembly, can do so by contacting Spencer at the next meeting. Once he learns the agenda of those interested, he can set up a work schedule.
Some years back (mid-nineties), Chapter 99 member Joe Bender built a nice KitFox with a Rotax 912 engine.  His widow is interested in selling the aircraft. The airplane is located in this county and can be available for inspection. If interested, contact Landis at 567-2506. 

EAA B-17 TOUR – Oct. 31 to Nov. 2

Thanks to Marty Marugg and the volunteers from Chapter 99, the B-17 tour was considered successful despite the rainy weather and the close proximity after hurricane Rita. The minimum requirement for revenue flights was met. In addition, there were a number of ground tours between those flights. The flight and ground crew expressed a pleasure in coming to Vero Beach and a desire to return again in two years.

AVIATION DAY February 11, 2006

Attendance by the Collings Foundation B-17 and B-25 has been confirmed, insurance requirements are up to date and specific planning is underway. The next planning meeting is scheduled for December 6. It is very important that the principals involved attend that meeting.

EAA Chapter 99 Christmas Party December 10

Invitations have been sent to all Chapter 99 members.  The meat and basics will be supplied and all attendees are requested to bring a vegetable, salad or dessert dish. Don’t forget to coordinate you’re dish with the hostess. Bring a “white elephant” gift for the exchange game. It should be fun.

CALENDAR OF CHAPTER 99 EVENTS

T-Hangar #16 at 2703 Flight Safety Dr.,

Vero Beach Municipal Airport
Tue. Dec. 06, Ch. 99 Staff & planning meeting, 7:00 PM (incl. Aviation Day, interested members welcome)

Sat. Dec. 10, Ch. 99 Christmas Party, cocktails 6:00 PM, Dinner to follow.  1545 56th Ct.

Tue. Jan. 03, Ch. 99 Staff & planning meeting, 7:00 PM (incl. Aviation Day, interested members welcome)

Tue. Jan. 10, Ch. 99 Regular monthly meeting, 7:00 PM Bring an interested guest

Thur. Jan. 12 – Sun. Jan. 15, 2006 Sport Aviation Expo, Regional Airport, Sebring, FL

Sat. Jan. 28, Ch. 99 Young Eagles & Pancake Breakfast 8:00 AM members & guests welcome, Luncheon flights to follow

Tue. Feb. 07, Ch. 99 Staff & planning meeting, 7:00 PM (incl. Aviation Day, interested members welcome)

Sat. Feb. 11, Aviation Day 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM (Volunteers needed)

Tue. Feb. 14, Ch. 99 Regular monthly meeting, 7:00 PM Bring an interested guest

Sat. Feb. 25, Ch. 99 Young Eagles & Pancake Breakfast 8:00 AM members & guests welcome Luncheon flights to follow

We are now using e-mail to transmit our newsletter.  If you did not receive this issue in the electronic format and would like to do so, please send us your e-mail address and we will be happy to send your newsletters electronically. All issues are available and can be down loaded from the homepage: www.eaa99.org
Editor… Landis   772-567-2506 or ketner@bellsouth.org
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